From: Steven Jones

Sent: Thursday, 28 December 2023 3:33 PM
To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Macquarie Point debacle

| disagree with this development because it will cost millions, much more than the government is telling us. It will
benefit the few to the loss of many, because the money could be used in so many areas especially, low cost housing
for the people living on the street. It may look good, for the premier, to have his name on it but it is a waste of
money.





